
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Pembroke                   Term:   Christmas  2021            Topic: Jungle/Christmas  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

Merry Christmas from Pembroke class! 

 

What a fun-filled term. We started with 

our topic ‘Jungle’, but we soon moved 

onto Christmas!  

 

We have enjoyed Adventure Time, where 

there were many Christmas activities, 

including decorating the classroom, 

breaking toys free from ice blocks and 

making Christmas cards.  

 

We also had a special visit from Buddy 

the Elf. He has been up to all kinds of 

mischief, including knocking the bins over 

and drinking the adult’s coffee!  

 

Swimming has been a firm favourite this 

term. We have seen lots of lovely 

communication during these sessions, 

and of course lots of giggles and smiles.  

 

It snowed one weekend, and we had 

snow left in the playground. We had a 

good time making snowmen/ snowballs 

and throwing them at the adults!  

 

Lego Therapy and Let’s Connect have 

been wonderful sessions this term. The 

Lego Therapy group has really taken on 

the different roles, and what they have to 

do. The Let’s Connect group have shown 

great anticipation, choosing and 

communication throughout.  

 

We decorated the Christmas tree in the 

hall alongside other classes from Primary, 

whilst listening to Christmas songs.  
 

We hope you have a lovely Christmas, 

and a very happy New Year.  

 

Pembroke Team   

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Last Day of Term – Friday 17th December 2021 

First Day back – Tuesday 4th January 2022 


